
Report of the Committee on Men’s Ministry 

To the One Hundred Forty-third Council 
of the Diocese of the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic 
of the Reformed Episcopal Church 

Dear Brethren; 
The Committee of the Ministry to Men did not plan any Denominational events for this 

year. The Committee is available upon request to provide support and resources for our parishes. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
In Christ Service, 

The Rev. Mark A. Specht, Chairman 
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The Rev. Cn. Robert Harrold Mr. Eric Landstrom


